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GRO-A 

Dr. I. M. Hann, 
Lecturer in Haematology, 
The Hospital for Sick Children, 
Great Ormond Street, 
LONDON WC1N 3JH 

Dear Dr. Hann, 

re: ' GRO-A 

25th July 1978. 

GRO-A Sussex. 

Thank you for your note about this boy. I am a little confused 
at your statement that he has only been receiving about 200 units 
of F.VIII for his haemarthrosis. I enclose a copy of the treatment 
he has received during the last term and you will see that he 
is certainly averaging about 600 units of F.VIII and we are quite 
content with the way he has been responding. He has been having 
fairly intensive physiotherapy at the school as we ourselves had 
noted his wasted quadriceps. 

In our experience prophylaxis is much more effective given on 
alternate days than twice weekly. If he is now under your care 
and you wish him to continue with prophylaxis while with us, we 
will need to resolve the frequency and I would be grateful if 
you could let me have your views on this. 

Yours sincerely, 

r A Aronstam 
Consultant Haematologist 
Director - Haemophilia Centre 
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